JOSEPH R. BIDEN, JR. DELAWARE

United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-0802

September 17, 1996

Mr. and Mrs. Benjamin W. Abell RT 1, Box 189 A Delmar, DE 19940

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Abell:

Thank you for letting me know of your opposition to the procedure commonly known as a partial-birth abortion. I appreciate hearing from you on this important matter.

I, too, believe this procedure should be outlawed, and that is why I voted for H.R. 1833 when it passed the Senate by a vote of 54-44. Please know that I will vote to override the President's veto when this legislation comes back before the Senate.

Once again, thank you for letting me hear from you. I hope you will continue to share your thoughts with me on important issues.

Sincerely,

Joseph R. Biden, Jr. United States Senator 221 RUSSELL SENATE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20510-0802 (202) 224-5042 United States Senate

JUDICIARY COMMITTEE

T-923 P.002/003 F-092

SUBCOMMITTEE ON CRIME AND DRUGS CHAIRMAN

FOREIGN RELATIONS COMMITTEE

CAUCUS ON INTERNATIONAL NARCOTICS CONTROL

July 31, 2002

Mr. and Mrs. Terence Rave 2523 Blackwood Road Wilmington, DE 19810

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Rave:

Thank you very much for writing to urge the adoption of legislation to ban partial-birth abortions. I am glad to have the benefit of your views on this important issue.

As I'm sure you know, I repeatedly voted for the ban on partial-birth abortions and for the override of President Clinton's veto of this legislation. Please know I will continue to work for legislation to ban partial-birth abortions.

Again, thank you for your note. I hope you will continue to let me know of your views on matters that are important to you.

Sincerely,

Joseph R. Biden, Jr.

United States Senator